
 

 

23 November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear resident 
 
PARK UPGRADE – BROOKVILLE GARDENS, TOORAK 
 
I’m writing to you today to let you know that in early-2023 we will be upgrading Brookville Gardens 
in Toorak. 
 
These works are the second and final stage of improvements planned for Brookville Gardens and 
Fairbairn Reserve. We completed stage one works in late-2020 when we built a new shelter, 
expanded the barbecue area and added more seating and a drinking fountain. 
 
The early-2023 works will deliver: 
 

• more and better park and path lighting 

• new park furniture: 
o picnic setting near the barbecue area 
o picnic setting under the shelter 
o seat on the mound 

• upgraded paving near the barbecue and on top of the mound. 
 
Please see the reverse side of this letter for an example of the new furniture, paving and lighting 
we will be installing, or for more on the project visit stonnington.vic.gov.au/Brookville 
 
We will contact you again as the project progresses. In the meantime, if you have any questions 
please contact David McCarthy at davmccar@stonnington.vic.gov.au or call 8290 1333. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Anil Arslan 
Team Leader – Construction 
 
 
 

mailto:davmccar@stonnington.vic.gov.au


Brookville Gardens and Fairbairn Reserve Upgrade
Concept Imagery
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Picnic setting Curved timber seating

Park lighting Path lighting at night 

Park lighting - lantern

Exposed aggregate pavement Permeable paving 




